
The Friends of St. Andrews report for the annual Parish meeting 

 

 

The Friends of St. Andrews have had a quiet winter and are intending to bring some more events 
to the Church shortly. We have agreed to fund a new sound system  and visual facilities in the 
Church and are awaiting the go ahead from the Diocese which should be soon. 

Mr John Warby has joined us as a trustee and Mr Clive Brynley Jones has stepped down. We 
welcome John and thank Clive for all his help and efforts. 

Gordon Beard (trustee) 

 


